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Good morning,


My name is Rene Rodon.  I am a member of the Windsor Place Homeowners Association Board of
Directors.   On behalf of the Board, I am forwarding our grant application for installing new and
upgraded license plate readers and security cameras in our neighborhood.


As recommended by you previously, we have consulted with Police Chief Grimm.  As a result, our
Board would like to install Flock security cameras and license plates readers at our Hoffner Avenue
and Conway Road neighborhood entranceways and at our tennis court/playground area that is
adjacent to the Wawa/ O’Reilly’s/Crunch Fitness shopping center.


We believe this will enhance safety and security within our neighborhood as well as public safety
within the Belle Isle community as our cameras will complement the Flock license plate readers that
have been strategically installed throughout the City.  This will also allow Windsor Place to partner
with and become part of the network of cameras utilized by the Belle Isle Police Department and
Orange County Sheriff’s Office.


Our Association can match up to 50% of the initial cost of the project.  We would, however, like to
be considered for additional funding if it is available due to the annual recurring cost, which our
Association has the funding to pay.


Any financial support that the City can provide will be greatly appreciated.


Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need additional information.


Thanking you in advance for your consideration and support.   We look forward to hearing from you
soon.


Sincerely,


Rene Rodon
Windsor Place Homeowners Association Board of Directors
3531 Edlingham Court
Belle Isle, FL 32812
407.399.5803
wphoasecretary2024@gmail.com
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